
From: Joe Stevens
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: YES on HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 11:42:40 PM

Hello,

I respectfully request your support of HB2314. 

As an avid motorcyclist in Portland, I feel that utilizing lane sharing would be of great 
benefit to help reduce congestion and promote environmental benefits for computing 
in the city. 

Thanks for you time.

- Joe

 
JOE STEVENS
 

360.601.6466
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